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Statement Attributable to Stellantis: EPA GHG Emissions Rules

March 20, 2024,  Auburn Hills, Mich. - While the later-year targets remain aggressive, the final rule improves on the

proposal by better reflecting the expected trajectory of market demand and enabling infrastructure.  It is critical that

forthcoming rules align with this proposal so that U.S. manufacturers can effectively comply with a single set of rules.
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Additional information and news from Stellantis are available at: https://media.stellantisnorthamerica.com
 


